
From: r joseph [<email address removed>]  
Sent: March 11, 2016 5:15 PM 
To: Pacific Northwest LNG / GNL Pacific Northwest (CEAA/ACEE) 
Subject: CEAA draft report - Petronas LNG 
 
Every effort must be made to protect wild Salmon stock entering the Skeena River, and thereby 
entering the Bulkley River spawning grounds.  The willfull blindness of LNG supporters to 
discount the scientific evidence that sets out the real harms to wild salmon stock is negligent on 
their part and entirely irrational.   
  
The Government must not approve the project. 
  
Rhea Joseph 
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